
Incorporation	Report	by	Bobbie	Morris	

	

The	Incorporation	Committee,	and	I	am	very	happy	to	report	that	11	
States	and	13	Chapters	have	completed	their	paperwork	and	was	
turned	over	to	Jake	Barsottini.		

Jake	will	submit	all	documents	to	the	IRS	for	an	approval	as	a	group	
501c3	subsidiaries	under	our	National	Corporation.		

The	Inc.	Chapters/State	who	are	still	working	on	your	process,	as	soon	
as	you	get	your	response	from	your	Secretary	of	State	office	please	
send	your	paperwork	to	me.		

Thank	you	all	for	an	outstanding	Job!	

	

Chapters	in	the	Process	of	Incorporating.	

• Chapter	1087	of	Somers,	Montana	(Region	8)	approved	and	
started	the	Process	to	Incorporate.	

• Chapter	523	of	Fountain	Inn,	South	Carolina	(Region3)	approved	
and	working	on	their	Process	to	Incorporate.		

• Chapter	1058	of	Louisiana,	South	Carolina	(Region	3)	approved	
and	working	on	their	Process.	

	

I	would	like	to	say	“Thank	You”	to	our	Incorporation	Committee	for	a	
GREAT	JOB	well	done	for	this	2017/2019	term.		

We	have	accomplished	a	lot	with	Section	2,	Policy/Procedure,	Power	
Point,	and	section	11	and	with	6	Incorporated	Chapters	added.			

I	could	not	have	done	it	without	you,	Teamwork!				



	

	

A	message	to	Unincorporated	States	and	Chapters:	

Please	go	to	avva.org	unincorporated	States,	and	chapters.		Review	the	
Power	Point,	it	is	a	very	easy	process,	and	always	know	we	are	here	to	
help	you	along	the	way	for	a	successful	Incorporation.	

It	is	Beneficial	to	our	Future	to	Continue	as	a	solid	foundation	as	an	
organization.	

	

Please,	if	you	have	any	question	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.	

Respectfully	Submitted,	

Bobbie	Morris	

Incorporation	Chair	

724-643-5725	or	724-777-9780	

	

	

	

	

	

	


